
 
 

NOTICE OF WORK 
 

41B Street Temporary Closure  
 
Dear Resident, 
 
TFN has retained Winvan Paving for the maintenance work on 41B Street from Salish Sea Way to 
Tsawwassen Drive. 
 
To complete the works, 41B Street (from Salish Sea Way to Tsawwassen Drive) will be temporarily closed 
from Tuesday, May 21, 2024, to Friday, May 24, 2024, between the hours of 7:00 am and 6:00 pm.  
 
In the evenings and on weekends, the road will be open to traffic.  Please refer to Figure 1 below which 
shows the stretch of 41B Street to be temporarily closed for maintenance.  
 
Please refer to Figure 2 on the backside of this notice for the detour route. 
 
 

Summary of Project Information. 
        

Description of Work: Road maintenance on 41B Street 

Estimated Completion: May 21 to May 24, 2024 

Company: Winvan Paving 

Contact Information: Amar Virdi, 778-956-2817 (cell), Email: amar.virdi@mainland.com 

Other Questions or Concerns: TFN Lands Department at 604-948-0694 
 

 
TFN appreciates your cooperation and patience as the work is completed. 

 

Figure 1 – Stretch of 41B Street required to be temporarily closed off for maintenance 



 
 

 

 
Figure 2 – Detour Route 

 
 
 
 
 
 


